
Pedestrian access 
changes
Monday 16 June 2025

Pedestrian access between the 
station and North Road (via the new 
footbridge, lift and accessible path) 
will be available from Monday 16 
June.

At this time, the temporary ramp 
from platfom 1 (island) to the level 
crossing will be closed and removed.  
For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email 
stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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